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March 17th, 1919.

Dear Mr. Edmison -

I have your letter of the 14th inst., with

enclosure in reference to the accommodation at the Round

Lake Boarding School. immediately after our recent con-

versation I wrote to the Commissioner, Mr. Graham, at

Regina, informing him that it was ny wish to meet your

request for anctreased pupilage so far as circumstances

will permit, and asking him to have the matter looked

into on the first convenient occasion, and let me have a

report.

Yours very truly,

Deputy Superintendent General,

Rev. J.H. Edmison, B.A..

Secretary of the Board of Home Mission,

The Presbyterian Church,

erre ƒ 434 Confederation Life building,

Toronto, Ont.
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